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THE HOLY FAMILY OF JESUS,  

MARY AND JOSEPH 

We welcome as a member 

of God’s family 

Nóra Fionn BRADLEY. 

 

MASS TIMES FOR THE COMING WEEK: 
 

Monday 30th December—11am 

Tuesday 31st December—No Mass 

Wednesday 1st January 2025—11am 

Thursday 2nd January—10am 

Friday 3rd January—10am Loreto College Coleraine invites parents and 
transferring pupils to attend its Open Day 

on  

Saturday 11 January 2025  

Those who live West of the River Bann are 
asked to attend at 9.30am for the  

Principal’s address  
and those who live East of the River Bann 
should arrive at 11.00am for the second 

Principal’s address. 
Both talks will be followed by organised 

tours of the school 
All P6 & P7 Pupils and Parents are welcome 

Please visit our website: 
www.loretocollege.org.uk for more details 

We very much look forward to meeting you. 

 

MAY ALL  PARISHIONERS  
HAVE A BLESSED, PEACEFUL AND 

SAFE NEW YEAR! 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY—2025 
 
5th March 2025:  ASH WEDNESDAY 
 
29th March 2025:  CONFIRMATION 
 
20th April 2025:  EASTER SUNDAY 
 
24th May 2025:  FIRST HOLY COMMUNION. 

A NEW YEAR’S PRAYER 

Lord, You make all things new 
You bring hope alive in our hearts 

And cause our Spirits to be born again 
Thank you for this new year 
For all the potential it holds. 

Come and kindle in us A mighty flame 
So that in our time, many will see the wonders of God 

And live forever to praise Your glorious name. 

- Author Unknown 

A special thank you to all who 
helped prepare the Church and 
who attended the Liturgies of 

Advent and Christmas. 

https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/kx3lCkrE9i5pZ6sVhNIG1Vyw?domain=loretocollege.org.uk

